
SCC	Agenda	
March	3,	2016	

	
1. Welcome	

Annie	voted	to	approve	the	minutes	of	the	last	meeting.		Eric	
seconded	it.	
	
2. Math-a-thon	

It	was	decided	that	the	overlay	is	easiest	for	parents	to	use	
when	correcting	the	math	tests.		Annie	has	agreed	to	put	the	
volunteer	needs	on	the	sign	up	genius	as	soon	as	I	am	able	to	
get	her	the	times	and	days	that	are	needed.	
	
3. Parking	lot/drop	off	for	the	new	school	

Anne	Stubben	shared	a	great	article	titled	“The	time	of	day	
when	your	child’s	life	is	most	at	risk”.		That	time	is	when	they	
are	being	picked	up	or	dropped	off	for	school.		It	was	decided	
that	the	SCC	will	be	an	integral	part	in	designing	what	the	
parking	lot	will	actually	look	like.		A	list	of	some	things	we	need	
to	keep	in	mind:	
• Painting	a	drop	off	only	zone	
• Signage	needs	to	be	ordered	
• Flyers	sent	out	
• Send	emails	to	parents	with	the	flyer	as	well	
• If	parents	are	not	following	rules	ask	them	to	but	also	
hand	them	the	policy.	

• Figure	out	how	to	do	pre-school	
• Have	some	10	minute	parking	spaces	for	parents	to	be	
able	to	park	and	let	their	kids	out	when	they	need	to	
check	in	or	out.	

• We	need	parents	to	help	us	out	the	first	2	weeks	of	school.	
• Work	with	the	district	to	get	this	all	in	place.	

	
4. CSIP	



This	was	shared	with	everyone.		It	is	still	a	work	in	progress.		
Julie	Butler	shared	our	current	data	and	explained	that	it	
appears	we	need	to	work	on	our	core	instruction.		Christy	will	
probably	come	by	your	homes	to	have	you	sign	the	completed	
Land	Trust	Plan,	which	is	virtually	the	same	as	the	CSIP	plan.	
	
5. Misc.	

Next	time	we	need	to	talk	about	an	incentive	for	the	1st	graders	
reading	100	books.	
	
6. Adjourn	

Karen	made	a	motion	for	us	to	adjourn	and	Eric	seconded	it.	
	
Those	present	today:	
Anne	Stubben	
Eric	Grant	
Rhonda	Stolberg	
Karen	Hammer	
Jill	Shumway	
Christy	Waddell	
	
	
	


